## THE VAUGHN FAMILY

## Missionaries to Idaho

January/February/March 2023

Dear Pastor and Church,

We are thankful that God has blessed us with another year to minister to the people here in Orofino, Idaho. The winter was rough here and we are excited to finally see spring arrive. The Church's attendance remains steady and it's a blessing to see our members continuing to be faithful to the house of God. We have had a few visitors over the past couple of months and we pray that God will work in their hearts.

The Family is healthy and doing well. Samuel our youngest son will graduate from School in May leaving only Anna in school its hard to believe how fast time has flown by. Continue to pray for the growth of the church and that the community here will see their need for Salvation.

We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial support and may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the need for missions through out the world and also on our own shores.

In Christ's service,

Daniel Vaughn

The Vaughn Family